
POTENTIAL CLOSURE OF 

DOCTORS SURGERY 
 

 

ROSLISTON PARISH COUNCIL WOULD LIKE TO INFORM 

PATIENTS OF ROSLISTON SURGERY THAT THE PARISH 

COUNCIL HAD AN EXTRA ORDINARY MEETING ON 

THURSDAY 23RD AUGUST 2018 TO DISCUSS THE 

POTENTIAL CLOSURE OF ROSLISTON SURGERY. 

 

WE WOULD LIKE TO INFORM YOU THAT WE FULLY 

SUPPORT THE PATIENT’S VIEWS AND HAVE WRITTEN TO 

NHS ENGLAND – NORTH MIDLANDS AND TO DERBYSHIRE 

CLINICAL COMMISSIONING GROUPS IN ORDER FOR 

THOSE VIEWS TO BE FAIRLY TAKEN INTO ACCOUNT. 

 

SHOULD YOU HAVE ANY COMMENTS PLEASE SEND 

THEM TO: 

PRIMARY CARE TEAM SHROPSHIRE AND 
STAFFORSHIRE, 

NHS ENGLAND - NORTH MIDLANDS, 
ANGLESEY HOUSE, TOWERS BUSINESS PARK, 

WHEELHOUSE ROAD, 
RUGELEY 
WS15 1UL 

 

THANK YOU 

MRS J HOLDER, 

CLERK TO ROSLISTON PARISH COUNCIL 


